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I thank the NFOG Fund for the support my participation for this course. The course provided an 
update on the latest advances in colposcopy and related subjects.  
 
This intense course covered a large field of topics including new diagnostic developments and new 
ways of increasing accuracy,  the role of tumour markers, cervical infections and their relevance to 
the colposcopy clinic. 
The course program covered early invasive squamous and adenocarcinoma and their management,   
lower-genital tract pathology and management of VIN/VAIN. Much emphasis was placed on 
management of the more difficult clinical cases. 
 
 
I really learned a lot during this course. It was also interesting to meet academic colleagues from 
other countries and it was nice to spend some time learning about differet ways to treat the same 
condition.  
 
This timely course will help me in my work in the future.  
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Ritva Nissi 
Finland 
 


